
Getting things done – Hawkhill by-pass
#dundeewestend
Residents have expressed concern to me about how overgrown the north side of
the Hawkhill by-pass is – see below :

This  is  unsightly  and  detracts  from  the  adjacent  nicely  maintained
planted/seating area at the Bellfield Street/Hawkhill junction, opposite the
Whitehall Theatre.

I have asked the council’s environment management in Neighbourhood Services
if this can be attended to.
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